

Village of Palmetto Bay

Office of Mayor Eugene P. Flinn

Mr. Jeff Johnson, State Director AARP Florida 400 Carillon Parkway, Suite 100 St. Petersburg, FL 33716

RE: Application to join the AARP Network of Age-Friendly Communities

Dear Mr. Johnson:

With the goal of continuing our commitment to promote and provide appropriate policies inviting to aging populations, and as the Mayor of the Village of Palmetto Bay, Florida, I am pleased to submit our application to join the AARP Network of Age-Friendly Communities.

As one would surmise, sunny South Florida is an attractive location for our mature population, as may be exampled by some 25 % of our residents being age 55 and over. It is of our opinion that being a part of the Age-Friendly initiative will clearly add to the social and economic benefits in addressing the needs of this dynamic age population.

In closing, may I personally thank your organization for offering such assistance; and sincerely look forward to affording our citizenry opportunities to further enhance their quality of life and everyday enjoyment toward an even healthier and happier place to live, work and play.

Sincerely,

Eugene P. Flinn

Mayor